December 10, 1973

Tos All Mathematics Department Heads

From: Donald Pilgrim, Chairman Elect of the Iowa Section of the MAA

The February | deadline for submission of abstracts of papers

for the April 19 meeting of the Towa Section of the Mathematical
Association of America is now close at hand, I am writing to ask
each of you to inform your staff of an urgent need for papers for
the Spring meeting., Interested staff members should immediately
request abstract forms from:

Dr. R. W, Hanson, Exec. Secy.
Towa Academy of Science
University of Northern Iowa
Cedar Fall, Ia. 50613 .

Also, I encourage you and your staff to support the Towa Section
of the MAA through your attendance at the Spring meeting.

Thank you.




